Our ref: 2374/3000

Mr & Mrs J Deans



## Headquarters

28 Gloucester Road North Bristol BS7 051

1: 0303 4444 999

E: info@greabwesternoirambulance.com www.greatwesternatrambulance.com

All rich abons raised within the Great Western eron will fund the a rerail in this region, including British, Girunestershire South Gloucestershire and North Somerses

Patrient, Pefessor Steven Why Di Ambassador: Mike Safter

Monday, 17 June 2013

Dear Jim and Heidi

Re: Donations

I am writing to thank you for the wonderful cheques totalling £3,650 presented to Keri. Emma and the crew at the airbase the other day. This is a significant sum of money and I am extremely grateful for the generosity of those who donated - please will you pass my sincere gratitude to all concerned.

l also wish to thank you for taking the time to re-live Max's harrowing experience by committing his story to paper in such a concise manner emotionally it will not have been easy.

Your story has a happy ending and we are all so grateful to the crews who attended Max on that fateful day and who helped to make it possible for him to return home after only three weeks in hospital. Please pass the best wishes of everyone at GWAAC to Max for a full recovery.

Once again, thank you for your kindness, generosity and very vital support.

With best wishes

Yours sincerely

John Christensen Chief Executive

